June 11, 1954

Dr. S. E. Waksman Directors Institute of Microbiology Rutgers University New Brunswick, W.J.

Dear Dr. Waksman:

First I want to indicate how much I enjoyed the symposium, both from the platform and in the audience. It was thoroughly successful, and I have to repeat one of the best managed affairs I have ever attended.

My wife Hether asks that I make a special point of transmitting her appreciation for the cordial hospitality afforded her.

My expense statement is attached.

With best wishes,

Joshua Lederberg Associate Professor of Genetics

Air transport	94.10
Train fare	2.75
Taxi service	5.00
Meals en route	3.00
Total	\$ 104.85